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Mr. David M. Keck 
203 S. Westgate Zvenue 
Columbus, OH 43204-1980 

Dear Mr. Keck: 

I am pleased to thank you for the donation to the Hood College library of materials related to the JFK assassination in honor of Harold Weisberg. These letters and photographs are a valuable addition to the Weisberg archive materials in our library, and we are extremely grateful to you for this gift and the benefit it will provide to the academic community. 

The Internal Revenue Service requires us to state that the College has not provided any goods or services in consideration of your charitable gift. 
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